
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Attention all members! 

We were thrilled to see you all at Constitution Day, both old friends and new. It was a great 

welcome back party for us as well as an exciting new beginning. 

With that, we would like to announce that Danish Pastry House is honored to carry on the 

monthly tradition of Baker’s Sunday going forward. Our first Baker’s Sunday will take 

place on July 9th, 9am to 2pm. 

As you know, this great privilege previously belonged to Hansen's Danish Pastry Shop. 

They were always an inspiration to Danish Pastry House. Thank you, Hansen’s and Kim for 

all the memories. Danish Pastry House has now grown to include 18 locations around GTA. 

We feel ready to take over this very important endeavour and carry on this beloved 

tradition.  

If you’d like to place an order ahead of our monthly Baker’s Sunday,  

please contact Anita: sorensen@dphbakery.com  

or Gary: gary@dphbakery.com or call us at (905) 828-1777 x 1 

Find our menu here: https://danishpastry.myshopify.com/ 
 

* Please place your orders before Wednesday to give us time to prepare them 

 

 


